
                       Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care 
                                                Palos Hills 

                                       Nursery News 
Theme:  Halloween                                                 
Introduce:  orange and black 
       week of October 26 

 
 

Language Arts:  It’s going to be a great week. We will be singing some 
Halloween songs we have learned:  “Roll That Pumpkin” and “Sometimes 
I like to Walk in the Dark.”  Let’s sit and listen as Ms. Tammy  reads some 
of our favorite Halloween stories. Can you guess what our new colors will 
be? 

 
Sometimes I Like to Walk in the Dark 

Sometimes I like to walk in the dark 
I like to shout and SCREAM! 

I sneak behind somebody I know 
Boo!  It’s Halloween. 

 
Art:  Our new colors are orange and black.  Let’s practice learning our 
new colors as we paint, color , and mosaic pictures of pumpkins, spooky 
black cats and spiders. 
 
Concept:  This week we are learning the colors of Halloween; orange and 
black.  We will be adding these colors to our concept shelf.  We will also 
be working on size seriation using pumpkins.  Who’s ready for a fun 
week? 
 
Motor:  Let’s practice our bowling skills as we add orange and black to 
our block bowling game.  Who knows how to jump up and down?  We will 
find out when we jump on the tumbling mat.  To celebrate Halloween we 
have plenty of fun games in store. 
 
Parents:  Our Halloween party will be Friday, October 30. Due to COVID, 
parents are not allowed to bring in any treats to be passed out. We will be 
providing a special snack and treats. Children are welcome to wear their 
costumes to school; remember a change of clothes for lunch and nap 
time. 
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